Northumbrian Bells
present a
Children’s Violin & Harp
Workshop for Beginners

For Primary School-age children.
A taster for Violin, Harp and Piano lessons,
With Rachael & Claire, Northumbrian Bells.


***

Saturday 4th February 2023

10:30 – 11:30am at Whittingham Memorial Institute

3:30 – 4:30pm at Longframlington Memorial Hall


***

£5 per child
Violins & Harps provided

Please contact Claire Steel to book a space!
clairessteel@hotmail.com


Sharing our love of music in North Northumberland
